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Charity No. SC011041  

CLERGY 

Fr Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Michael Ross (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 
 
Sick:- Baby Betsy-Kate Conn, Stephen Carswell, 
Rose Maher, William Keaney, Maria Cowen, 
Helen Boyle, Angela Gibb, May Reid, Patrick 
Gallagher, Owen Lochrin, Marilyn Cook, Jim 
Pearson, Enuz Anderston, Ann Bond, Nathan 
Coleman, Irene Rowan, Paddy McGeever,     
Margaret McKenzie 
 
Recently deceased:- Patrick Ralph, Mary Rose 
Crozier, Marguerite McGuire, Mrs Donnelly, 
Patsy McFadden, Mary Breslin, Margaret Mills, 
Craig Duffy, Josephine Brown, Eilish Kerrigan 
(nee McGreevy), Rachael Church, Aileen 
McCann, Mary Rose Carroll, Roderick Campbell, 
Fr Richard Mohan, Kurt Schbert 
 
Anniversaries:- Donald McColgan, Bernard 
(Brian) McEntee, Brain Thoms, Charles Gallen, 
Jack Harvey, Dora McCourt, John McCourt, John 
McCourt Jnr, Charles Monaghan, Joe Hamilton, 
James and Anna Dolan, Margaret Kilcoyne, 
Canon Allison. 
 
Birthday Blessings:- Craig Mair 
 
Sanctuary flowers for Christmas in recognition 
of:- John, Stephen and Marie Kelly, Rita Cassidy, 
James McPhilips, Eddie Hughes, Margaret 
McGonigle, Fay Paterson, Alex Elder Snr, Alex 
Elder Jnr, John McGuire, Jane McGuire, Netta 
and Joe Finnigan. 

SOLEMNITY OF THE EPIPHANY 

7TH/8TH JANUARY 2023 
HOLY MASS  

Mon - Fri:- 10am, (Rosary, 10.30am), 1pm 

Saturday:- 10am, 4pm (Vigil) 

Sunday:- 9am; 10.30am;  

       12 noon, 4pm 

FUNERAL MASSES THIS WEEK 

Wednesday 11th January, 10am - Patrick Ralph R.I.P. 

Friday 13th January, 10am - William McNulty R.I.P. 

 

DIVINE MERCY HOLY HOUR:- Friday, 3pm 

Restarts 20th January 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat 9.30-9.55am, Sat 3.30pm 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat, 9.30-9.55am 

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact the 

Church Office.  

 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tues, Thur, Sat and Sun 

9am-12noon, open till 2pm on Sunday 

WELFARE CLINIC:- 21st January, 10.30-12.30 

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection, our     

income relies solely on the donations of our parishioners.           

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or online 

donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself! Standing  

order and Gift Aid forms are on our website or at the end of the 

pews in church. Completed forms can be put in any of the boxes at 

the back of the church.*** 

Weekly collection - £2481 

Thank you for your generosity 

THIS WEEKEND’S SECOND COLLECTION WILL 

BE TAKEN UP FOR JUSTICE AND PEACE       

SCOTLAND. 

HOLY SOLES 

Our walking group starts back up on    

Monday 9th January with a walk in the    

local area, leaving from the church after 

10am Mass. We will also make plans for an 

outing on Monday 16th January. All        

welcome. 



MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSE 

Couples preparing for marriage within the    

Catholic Church are required to undertake a   

period of marriage preparation. The Diocesan 

courses for 2023 will take place on these 

dates: 21st January, 18th February, 18th March, 

22nd April. Courses take place on Saturdays from 

9.30am - 4.30pm in St. Augustine’s Parish      

Centre, Dundyvan Road, Coatbridge at a cost of 

£50 per couple. This includes a hot lunch,       

refreshments and all materials. To book your 

course please go to: www.marriagefamilylife.org   

It is important to contact your parish priest or 

deacon at least six months before the proposed 

date of your marriage. This will allow time to  

arrange formal documentation and obtain any 

necessary permission to marry. Please ensure you 

speak to your Parish Priest before completing the 

online registration. 

CHRISTMAS COLLECTION ENVELOPES 

Thank you to those who have returned their     

Christmas collection envelope, this is a valuable 

source of income for the parish. Envelopes can be 

returned to the box at the back of the church. 

300 CLUB 2023 

The 300 club starts again this month! This is an  

important source of income for the Parish and this 

year all proceeds will go towards the building fund 

and supporting a young person from the Parish to 

go on pilgrimage to Lourdes. The distribution of 

prize money is slightly different this year. There will 

be one monthly prize of £100 (January - October) 

and 3 prizes of £500, £350 and £100 in November. 

Subscriptions of £20 (for the year) can be paid to 

Rosaleen Anderson who will be at the back of the 

Church after all Masses on the weekends of 

14th/15th and 21st/22nd January. New members are 

welcome. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank 

Rosaleen for her hard work and dedication        

overseeing the smooth running of the 300 Club 

over the years. 

CATECHESIS OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD 

The Catechesis of the Good Shepherd will begin 

on Sunday 15th January 2023 after 10.30am 

Mass on the 3rd floor of the Church Hall. Those 

parents who have registered their children are 

invited to bring their children along on that date. 

Letters have also been posted to all parents with 

further information. Looking forward to seeing 

you and your children there! 

STRATHCLYDE UNIVERSITY CHAMBER CHOIR 

St Columbkille’s are delighted to be hosting the 

Strathclyde University Chamber Choir with Alan 

and Rebecca Taverner for an evening of medieval 

chant and music entitled, ‘Names inscribed in Gold: 

Mungo and the Saints of Scotland’ on Friday 13th 

January, the Feast of St Kentigern, 7.00-8.00pm, in 

the church. This concert is part of the St Mungo 

Festival, and will feature a performance of ‘Ninian’s 

Gift’, a new collaboration by the composer Tom 

Cunningham and the writer Alexander McCall 

Smith.  Admission is free of charge, all welcome.  

CATECHISM IN A YEAR - FR MIKE SCHMITZ 

Following on from the massive success of the 

‘Bible in a Year’ podcast, Fr Mike Schmitz 

launched ‘Catechism in a Year’ on the 1st January 

2023. With this podcast, Catholics will: 

• Read the entire Catechism of the Catholic 

Church in 365 days 

• Understand the essentials of the Catholic 

Faith and why they matter 

• See how Church teaching is rooted in     

Sacred Scripture 

• Absorb over 2,000 years of Sacred         

Tradition 

• Encounter God’s plan of sheer goodness 

• Transform their relationship with the 

Church that Christ founded. 

For more information please visit the Ascension 

Press website:- 

h t t p s : / / a s c e n s i o n p r e s s . c o m / p a g e s /

catechisminayear 

SPUC YOUTH CONFERENCE 2023 

SPUC’s annual Youth Conference will take place on 

the weekend of 24th-26th February 2023 in       

Yarnfield Park Training and Conference Centre, 

Stone. The cost of the weekend is £145 which     

includes conference fees, all meals, accommodation 

and social activities. There is a bus leaving from 

Glasgow at 11am on Friday 24th February. There 

are some registration forms at the back of the 

church. For more information and to book please 

email Louise Grant:- louisegrant@spuc.org.uk 




